
Congratulations to the following winners in the
2010 State 4-H Poultry Poster Contest.

Division 3 – Ages 14 to 19
Bronze - April Mendenhall – Forsyth County

Gold winners will receive $50 cash, Silver
receive $35 and Bronze $25

Bobcats Game
Would you or your 4-H club like to
attend a Charlotte Bobcats ballgame?
Would you be willing to pay $20, 25,
30 or 35 to attend? This does not
include a meal or transportation.
Please respond to 4H@forysth.cc
before November 1st at 8 PM.

Fall 2010

Cloverline Addition

 Receive periodic printable coupons and deals via email that can be used at your local TSC store.
 Get a 10% coupon just for signing up!
 Every time you make a purchase at TSC and scan your card, your club will be entered into a

random monthly drawing to win a $500 TSC gift card!
 This is not a discount card but a loyalty card just for 4-H staff, volunteers, parents, and members -

don't forget to forward to your 4-H colleagues, friends, and family!
 The deadline for signing up is November 21, 2010.
 You will receive your card in the mail within 2-4 weeks.

Don’t forget to promote the 4-H TSC Paper Clover Promotion happening November 5th-14th in
every TSC and Del’s store across the nation.

Visit http://www.tractorsupply.com/content/storeevents/4h for more information!

Sign-up for the 4-H Only TSC Loyalty Card Program



Visit http://www.4hmall.org before 11:59 pm on 10/29/2010 to save 20% off
everything in the store! You may purchase items from the store and be reimbursed
with your 4-H scholarship dollars. Contact Annette at Annette_Presley@ncsu.edu or
at 703-2863 to check your balance. All we ask is that you use the items purchased
to market our 4-H program well!

Hungry to Help Blog
Each of our State 4-H Council Officers have chosen a specific area to focus on
related to Hungry To Help. In order to share what they are doing with you and
with our 4-H'ers, they have teamed up to create a Hungry To Help blog where
they will share what they are doing. The State 4-H Council Officers will update
monthly what they are doing and are asking that you share your stories as well!
You can visit the blog by going to http://nc4-hhungrytohelp.blogspot.com/ .
We have created a post titled "Share What You Are Doing" and ask that you
"comment" to this post in order to share your stories. The State 4-H Council
Officers feel this is a great way to share the creative and fun things you are doing
in your county related to Hungry To Help.

When you comment, please add your county! Also, all comments must be
approved before they appear on the blog, so if you don't see it right away, don't
worry. Thank you in advance for all of the work you are doing related to Hungry
To Help and for sharing your stories!



Come to Bethabara and enjoy the delights of the season by candlelight.
Experience four unique Christmas traditions that settlers brought with
them from their homelands to the backwoods of North Carolina. Make
memories dancing in the English Squire's hall, during a game of checkers
in the tavern, while sharing in a Moravian Lovefeast, and much more!

Advanced reservations are required.
Hurry, spaces fill up fast!

Contact:
Diana Overbey, Education Director

336-924-8191 ext. 26
doverbey@triadbiz.rr.com

Tour cost:
$5.00 per adult, $3.00 per child (ages 5-12 only please)

December 4, 2010
5:30-8:00 PM Gail

© Jones


